
 

Passing the baton to the next 
generation of Women leaders 



 

Between 2015 and 2024, QENG has mentored 774 girls. They had a 
chance to interact with a dynamic team of top-notch facilitators 
comprising of highly accomplished individuals. 
The 2025 cohort will be enrolled at our camp slated for 4th to 6th 
December, 2025.



 

 

Unique capabilities have made 

women achieve extraordinary 

things for humanity. Given the 

opportunity to achieve a mission, 

the expected results will be highly 

accentuated and delivered with 

precision and satisfaction. However, 

before the woman, comes the girl 

and the unique transformational  

 

 

This journey traverses a mixed 

landscape that is both a goldmine 

and a potential landmine. The trick 

is to learn how to skillfully navigate 

to exploit the gold and either avoid 

the landmines or quickly pick up the 

pieces and recover should they fall 

into them. To acquire the necessary 

skills to do this, girls need strong 

support structures which exist 

beyond the formal education 

system. 

 

We believe that QENG is a 

fulfilling, life-changing opportunity, 

a global attention-seeking 

platform, and a highly accredited 

transformational program that 

will change lives in Kenya and 

beyond. We can only go higher 

and get better from our current 

state as a country only if we 

impact the next generation the 

right way and at the right time. 

 

 The global statistics on the 

disempowerment of women and 

girls will not continue to rise on 

our watch. We stand to be 

counted and as the late Nobel 

Laureate Professor Wangari 

Maathai would say, we will do 

“our little thing” to ensure that 

the next generation of Kenyan 

women live to their full human 

potential and leave positive 

marks on the sands of time. 

journey in between. 



  

This is why the Queen Esthers’ Next 

Generation (QENG) was born. 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Raila Odinga Way - Mbagathi 


